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October 27, 2016 
 

Convenience Centers to Allow Trailers 
 
Beginning Saturday, October 29, four Beaufort County Convenience Centers – Bluffton, Hilton Head Island, Shanklin 
and St. Helena - will resume allowing trailers of non-storm generated debris.  
 
Trailers containing construction debris (Class 2) can be no larger than 5-by-8 feet. Centers are not taking Class 1 
waste (yard debris).  
 
Residents should continue to sort yard debris (Class 1) and storm-generated construction debris (Class 2) into 
separate piles and leave them on the right-of-way at their residence.  
 
For more details on Beaufort County Convenience Centers, click here.  
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http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Engineering-and-Infrastructure/solid-waste-and-recycle/convenience-centers.php

